
Bargo Bush Buzz      
Bargo Public School  

Newsletter 
 

Great Southern Road, Bargo.  NSW  2574  02 4684 1396    

bargo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Term 2 Week  8 

Welcome Kelly Macdonald  

We welcome Kelly Macdonald to our school. Kelly 

will join our wonderful administration staff team on 

a Wednesday and Thursday. Kelly’s role will include 

working with the Principal in a finance role to 

ensure we are maximising our financial allocations 

while also assisting in day to day office 

responsibilities. 

Uniforms  

Thank you to everyone, students, and parents/

carers for assisting in the request to wear our school 

uniform. I have been impressed on a Monday 

morning assembly where I see that most students 

are in our uniform, including winter jackets and 

jumpers. I also walk around the playground 

regularly every other day to ensure our students 

are in uniform. I appreciate parents working hard 

to match our school colours if items are not 

available in the uniform shop. Remember to: 

 Place the names of your child on the uniform 

item so we can return it if it becomes lost. 

Every winter we have a large amount of lost 

uniforms items in the lost property box so 

having names helps us return these items to 

their owner. 

 The Uniform shop has jumpers in stock for $15. 

If you need one, please contact the P&C or 

the school to order a jumper. 

Gala Day and Zoo Excursion 

We have a very busy Friday this week with K-2 

students heading to Sydney Zoo. We hope the 

weather is suitable and both students and staff 

have an enjoyable and exciting day. Please be 

sure to check the latest letter, advising of 

reminders for the excursion. 

Our second Gala Day is also scheduled for this 

Friday. Two weeks ago we participated in our first 

Gala Day in almost 2 years after the disruption of 

2020. So for our Year 3 and 4 students this was the 

first time they had experienced the event. It is a 

very busy day for all in attendance with a very 

tight timetable so we can fit as many games as 

possible. Both staff and students had a great day 

last time and I’m sure will know even more now  
how the day is organised and what to expect 

during this event. We wish all teams well. 

Calendar 

11 JUNE 
K-2 ZOO EXCURSION 

RAZORBACK GALA DAY 

14 June QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY HOLIDAY 

15 JUNE RAZORBACK BOYS CRICKET 

16 JUNE 
RAZORBACK GIRLS CRICKET 

P&C MEETING 

17 JUNE PJ & PANCAKE DAY 

21 JUNE SSW GIRLS/BOYS  SOFTBALL 

22 JUNE SSW RUGBY UNION 

23 JUNE 
RAZORBACK ORIENTEERING 

P&C HOTDOG DAY 

25 JUNE LAST DAY TERM 2 



P&C meeting and canteens 

A big thank you to our Bargo P&C for supplying 

food and refreshments at the soccer gala days at 

Bargo Sportsground. This is a great way for our 

community organisation to raise some funds that 

then go into assisting to resource the school. It is all 

voluntary work and I appreciate the large 

numbers that helped in the canteen and cooked 

in the BBQ hut. I’m sure the students, teachers and 

families at the event appreciated the opportunity 

to buy something on the day.  

The next P&C meeting will be held Wednesday 16 

June at 6:30pm in the school Library. The heaters 

will be on to keep everyone warm and we hope 

you can join us. 

Congratulations - Regional Cross Country 

Representatives 

News has just arrived that our 3 representatives at 

the Sydney South West Regional Cross Country 

Championships have competed extremely well. 

This is the carnival before State level and is of a 

very high standard on a challenging course, with 

most age groups having upwards of 80 

competitors. Congratulations to the following 

students: 

Berg K – finished 20th 

Jack C – finished 10th 

Sam C – 19th 

 

Reports 

 

Teachers are in the final phase of writing their 

reports and these will then be provided to 

supervisors to read through. They are then 

forwarded to me where I will read and sign each 

report. The reports will then be sent home on 

Thursday 24 June.  

 

 

 









A massive thank you to Bargo Homemade Pies & Café for kindly 

donating 5 kg of onions.  Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
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